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We want to make things bigger and

better so do you have ideas for fund

raising? Ideas to make the summer fair

the best yet? 

 

Email: 

enquiries@waspspta.co.uk

Please like us on Facebook

Click to follow us for updates!

PTA POST
YOUR GUIDE TO THE LATEST UPDATES & EVENTS

EASTER BONNET PARADE 
A chance for your children to show off an Easter bonnet they

have made at home!

Y0 & Y1
Date: 7th April
Venue: School playground - Little WASPS
Time: 2:45-3:20pm

Y2 - Y6
Date: 8th April
Venue: School playground - Main by office
Time: 2:45-3:20pm

EASTER TREASURE TRAIL 

Come along to the log cabin, grab your pencil and paper, and

head off to find the letters which will spell out a fun Easter

themed word.  All correct answers will receive some

chocolate treasure courtesy of Gregory’s Estate Agency.

Date: 8th April
Venue: School 
Time: 3:20-4:30pm

OPEN PTA MEETING
An opportunity to lend ideas and support to the return of the

Summer Fair scheduled for 16th July. This Fair will only

happen with your help - PLEASE see how you can lend a hand

to make this the best one yet!  

Date: 5th May
Venue: Old Crown Pub, Weston
Time: 7:30pm

ANNUAL PLANT & CAKE SALE 
It’s back! We expect this one to be bigger and 

busier than ever. Watch for notices of baking

volunteers! 

Date: 26th May
Venue: Main playground 
Time: 3:20-4:30pm

Open for events!
Welcome back!




With a new normal well under way, we are pleased that we can once again resume activities from the PTA. We've

recently met with the leadership team to discuss our plans, so watch this space for dates and let's look forward to a

Spring and Summer full of fun for kids and parents alike!

Of course, events only happen with your support so we will be asking for volunteers through your class reps, Facebook

and ParentPay very soon.

The biggest event in our calendar will be the Summer Fair, so get 16th July added to your calendar for starters!

GET IN TOUCH

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

CHARITY FUNDING

Thanks to one of our parents Emma Paterson

and her employer, we were able to double the

funds raised by our October 'Fireworks' non-

uniform day. RWE Supply & Trading generously

offered to fully match the amount of money

raised by the event meaning that the £417

contribution we received from parents turned

into £834 for the PTA! 

We are sure that many other employers have

similar match funding schemes to support

local charities. Can you help us increase our

fundraising by approaching your employer to

find out if they can help? It is usually very

straightforward to apply for the funding, and

we are very happy to help you!

If you think your employer can help match our

fundraising please get in touch. 

GREEN FINGERS 

By now you will hopefully have seen the request

for seedlings to sell at the Plant & Cake sale in May.

Please can you grow some seeds for us? We can

provide some if you don’t have any spare! 

Don’t worry if you aren’t green fingered…we will be

calling all bakers soon too!  

Jess, Di, Sarah & Georgia
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